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One World





Teach
the World to Sing






This celebration of songs spans not only countries, but continents as well. Through music, the varied cultures of the world become one! Guest artist will be South High School’s Choir.





Sunday, November 3, 2019   3:00 p.m.
Hoag Recital Hall, CSU-Pueblo




Tickets:
    Presale:  Adult $12, Senior/Military $10, Student $5
    At Door: Adult $15, Senior/Military $15,  Student $5






For tickets or more information
about the Pueblo Choral Society
call 719-544-4455.
Visit our website at
www.pueblochoralsociety.org.
Find us on Facebook.
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